
22/12/2020 

MR David Hopper 
18 Surrey Ave COLLAROY NSW ST 
Collaroy NSW 2097 
dhopper@kaipara.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1453 - 4 Collaroy Street COLLAROY NSW 2097

To the Assessing Officer,

I have reviewed the plans submitted to Council in much detail and wish to confirm my support 
for the proposed development. 

The proposed development should provide much needed amenity to the Collaroy Village 
precinct and help to alleviate the anti-social issues that have been generated from certain 
patrons staying at the Backpackers building.

The plans submitted to Council are of a high standard and I am of the opinion that this built 
form will enhance the area. 

Sent: 22/12/2020 11:22:58 AM
Subject: Online Submission


